YALE VALLEY LIBRARY DISTRICT BOARD OF TRUSTEES

P.O. Box 434

Ariel, Washington 98603

November 27, 2013

Mr. Michael Green Woodland School District Superintendent 800 Third Street Woodland, Washington 98674

Dear Mr. Green,

Thank you for showing interest in assisting the Yale Valley Library District in moving forward in our goal to serve our community. At the Yale Valley Library Board of Trustees meeting held on November 21, 2013, the Board unanimously agreed to pursue siting for a library facility on the School District property. The portion of the property the board would like to site a facility on is west of the private driveway that divides the Yale School property and east of the Fire District 7 station.

This letter is a formal request to the Woodland School District to draw up a draft agreement between Woodland School District and the Yale Valley Library District to lease, for a minimum period of 25 years at a nominal rate, approximately the eastern-most ¼ to ½ portion of the property that lies west of the private driveway.

If you have any questions, or if you need clarification on this request, you can email me at: elkgarden27@gmail.com, or you can leave a message at 225-8031.

We are excited to be taking steps towards improving library services for Yale Precinct and look forward to working with you and the Woodland School District.

Sincerely,

Christina M. Conroy
Facility Task Force Chair

Yale Valley Library Board

Woodland School District #404

UEC - 2 **2013**

Received